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webmineral@gmail.com

From: John Betts Fine Minerals <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:46 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: John Betts mineral summer update

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

John Betts - Fine Minerals Summer Update 
 

 

 

Greetings from Maine! 
 
Many have inquired about the lack of my 
weekly mineral updates. 
 
Yes, I am still alive and kicking. But I am 
taking the summer off this year. 
 
My wife and I stayed in New York City during 
the Covid-19 peak waves of March and 
December 2020 running my website as 
normal. We were in the heart of one of the 
most populated cities during the worst of the 
pandemic. 
 
We thought we needed a break this summer. 
 
So we are at our cottage in Maine where I 
am working on home projects and spending 
my free time bicycling, hiking, kayaking, and 
mushroom foraging. And occasionally 
acquiring new minerals for my site. 
 
The weekly mineral updates will return to my 
web site in September sometime. We have 
not picked a date yet. 
 
In the meantime, my site is still operating 

and I am still shipping packages (though with occasional delays). 
 
I hope you are enjoying your summer too. 
 
See you in September! 
 
Sincerely, 
  
John Betts, owner 
John Betts - Fine Minerals 
Mailing address only: 215 West 98 Street 

 

 

 




